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Statement of Commitment

The Council on Disability is committed to the State of Minnesota’s Equal Employment Opportunity Policies and Statewide Affirmative Action for its employees and the public it serves. I affirm my personal and official support of these policies which provide:

· That all employees and potential employees are to be treated equally and that all personal actions are to be carried out without regard to race, religion, creed, color, age, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, disability, marital or public assistance status.
· That the Board/Council will further strive to ensure equal access and opportunity in the services it provides to the public.
· That the Board/Council will continue to actively promote a program of affirmative action, wherever minorities, women, and persons with disabilities are under-represented in the workforce.
Managers and supervisors will be held accountable for ensuring that Affirmative Action Programs are implemented since these are the individuals who can ultimately make the most impact on this program. Each manager and supervisor shall have a statement in his/her position description on their affirmative action responsibilities.
In order to administer the plan most effectively, I have delegated this responsibility to the Affirmative Action Designees, Margot Imdieke Cross, who will act as the agencies Affirmative Action Officer and are responsible for monitoring the day-to-day activities of the program
Anyone interested in reviewing the agencies Affirmative Action Plan or who has concerns about affirmative action or equal opportunity issues, may contact our Affirmative Action Officers. A copy of the plan will be located on the agency’s official bulletin board.

[image: image2.jpg]Q. LAY




Joan Willshire
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